
 

 

May 2017 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian 
 

The Great Yorkshire Show - Year 7/8 Tuesday 11 July, Year 9 Wednesday 12 July 

 
As a school, we are proposing to take students in Years 7-9 on an end of year trip to the Great Yorkshire Show.  

Tickets are able to be purchased at £7.00 per person with students being escorted to the show at 09:00 and 
returning for the buses at 15:35. Staff will also be on duty at specific locations at the show site during the day; 

however, students will be free to move around the site, with friends, during the time they are there. Students in 

Years 7 & 8 will be attending the show on Tuesday 11 July and those in Year 9 on Wednesday 12 July 2017.  
Please note that requests for attendance on any other day will not be authorised. 

 
The preferred method of payment is by ParentPay but you can pay by cheque (made payable to St Aidan’s 

School Fund). If you are paying by cheque, would you also please complete the consent form below and put 
with the cheque into an envelope, and hand into the Finance Department/catering box by Friday 23 June with 

your child’s name and form on the front.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
John Wood 

Headteacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
ONLY COMPLETE IF PAYING BY CHEQUE – Please tick appropriate box 

 

YORKSHIRE SHOW – YEAR 7/8 – TUESDAY 11 JULY 
 

I enclose a cheque for £7.00 and I give consent for my son/daughter to attend the Great Yorkshire Show on 
Tuesday 11 July with their form. 

 
Name of Pupil:…………………………………………………………..  Form:……………………………….. 

 

Signed by Parent / Guardian:………………………………………  Date:……………………………….. 
 

YORKSHIRE SHOW – YEAR 9 – WEDNESDAY 12 JULY 
 

I enclose a cheque for £7.00 and I give consent for my son/daughter to attend the Great Yorkshire Show on 

Wednesday 12 July with their form. 
 

Name of Pupil:………………………………………………………….   Form:…………………………….. 
 

Signed by Parent / Guardian:…………………………………………  Date:……………………………… 
 

Would you please enclose completed form with your cheque and hand to the Finance Department 

catering box by Friday 23 June 2017.  Thank you. 


